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5A TEACHER REPRESENTATION ON THE EDUCATION COMMITTEE (AN163-2012) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV of the Statutory Meeting of the City Council held on 21st May, 2012 
wherein it was agreed that the current Teacher representatives continued for a further period of six 
months to allow arrangements to be made for new representatives to be appointed to the Committee. 
 
Having sought nominations for two vacancies only one nomination was received from Mr Arthur 
Forrest. 
 
The nominee has agreed to abide by the code of conduct in accordance with the Standards 
Commission Guidance.  In relation to the remaining vacancy the Head of Democratic and Legal 
Services will seek nominations and report back to this Committee in due course.   
 
The Committee is asked to note the appointment. 
 


